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Subject: Back bar controller substitution 

 
The controller for earlier models of back bar units will be changing from a CAREL controller to 

a EVCO controller.  When replacing a controller, it is recommended to also replace the 

thermistor/probe.  See table below for part numbers. 

 

See table below for sub information 

 

Original Part 

number 

Subs to New controller 

part number 

New probe/thermistor part number 

12188093 Subs to 12259260 12259417 

 

12188079 Subs 12307125 12259417 

12188079 Alternate sub 12274405 (Includes probe/thermistor 12259417 

 

Please see SB25-0003 for additional information on the installation of this new controller. 
 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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